
RCN 07 12 05
27th February 2001From: Rapu Caroline 
Sent: 06 December 2005 12:17
To: Alana Miller
Subject: RE: Interferon alfa and ribavirin for the treatment of mild chronic 
hepatitis C - part review of exisiting guidance no. 75

Importance: High

Dear Alana

Specialist nurses working in this area of health have reviewed the Assessment 
Report for Interferon alfa and ribavirin for the treatment of mild chronic 
hepatitis C and have nothing further to add to the report.  The Royal College of
Nursing looks forward to participating in the next stage of the appraisal.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  Please acknowledge receipt.

Regards

Caroline

Caroline Rapu
Project Leader
RCN NICE Portfolio
20 Cavendish Square
London
W1G 0RN

The RCN is consulting on its Professional Membership Structure.  Visit 
www.rcn.org.uk/pdf for more information and let us have your views.
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